
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Precautionary measures to limit provision of consular services in Sri Lanka 

Embassy in Paris 
 

In view of the present circumstances of the rapid spread of COVID-19 globally, and in order 

to limit the spread of the virus among Sri Lankans who visit the Sri Lanka Missions overseas, 

the Ministry of Foreign Relations has decided to limit the provision of consular services in Sri 

Lanka Missions overseas commencing 16 March until further notice. 

 

Accordingly, from 16 March 2020 onwards and until further notice, the Embassy of Sri Lanka 

in Paris will provide services related only to the issuance of temporary/emergency travel 

documents, issuance and certification of documents relevant to deaths of Sri Lankans without 

prior appointments. 
 

Any other emergency consular service, which is deemed necessary, on a case by case basis. 

This will be done based on prior appointments obtained from the Missions on following 

telephone numbers by call or by SMS. 

   

In order to secure early appointments and to obtain the restricted consular services and 

related information, please call or SMS for above Mobile numbers.  

 

During Officer hours ( 9.00a.m. To 5.00p.m.) 

General Line  - +33 15 5 73 31 31 
 

After office hours (After 5.00 p. m) and Saturday / Sunday/  Holidays   

   - +33  6 29 40 64 84 

   - +33  6  20 97 70 90  

   - +33  6 77 04 81 17 

 

In order to secure early appointments and to obtain consular services and related  
information, please call or SMS for above Mobile numbers. 
 
EMBASSY OF SRI LANKA  

IN FRANCE 
  

  

 


